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, DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
OFFICE OF THE ADJUTANT GENERAL AND THE ADJUTANT GENERAL CENTER 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20314 

DAAG-AMR-S (FOIA 78-7) 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 
Frederick, MD 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

10 January 1978 

During the course of searching their records to respond to your 
Freedom of Information Act appeal of July 21st, 1977, officials at 
the Central Intelligence Agency found one document that had been 
obtained from the Department of the Army which included information 
pertaining to Martin Luther King. The document was therefore for-
warded to us to determine whether or not it could be released to you. 
We received it on January 6, 1978. 

The document consists of a copy of a cover sheet, and a copy of each 
of five typewritten pages extracted from a May 1966 Third United 
States Army Monthly Intelligence Summary. Under the circumstances 
and pursuant_ to our procedures -- which are codified in 32 CFR 518 --
we have sent the document to the Commander of our U. S. Army 
Intelligence and Security Command, Fort Meade, Maryland. You may 
expect to hear from him soon concerning his determination. 

Sincerely, 

ROME D. SMYTH 
Colonel, GS 
Director, Admin Mgt 


